
 

 

 

 

We have had a fun week in Reception this week, getting back into the swing of the classroom and all our routines.  

 

REMINDERS 

 
 

gibbensevansrec@st-peters.notts.sch.uk 
 

For any queries drop us a quick email and 
we will get back to you as soon as 

possible. 

 
OUTDOOR CLOTHING 

 
As the weather gets colder the children 

will the usual hats and gloves to play 
outside. We are outside several times 

during the day and the children can get 
quite cold by the end of lunch time. 

Please make sure all hats and gloves are 
labelled so that we can ensure they are 

returned to their owners! 

SORE HANDS 
Just a reminder that we will be 

encouraging the children to rub in 
Cetreben cream twice daily to combat 

the sore hands that many of them had by 
the end of last half term. Let us know if 
you do not want us to do this for your 

child. 

 

 

 
 

 
THIS WEEK IN RECEPTION 

This week we have been learning about Sparkle and Shine and looking at 
how the Festivals of Light are celebrated in different cultures. We have also 

spent some time looking at Remembrance Day; your child should have 
brought home the poppy they have decorated to put in your front window. 

On Wednesday we will also mark the two minutes silence. 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/ 

 

This week we will introduce you all to Mrs Hopkinson. We are very excited to 
be welcoming her into the class, look out for her on the classroom door 

during the week. 

 

Keep looking out for our Learning Challenges on the website 

USEFUL INFORMATION 

PE Days 

We will continue to do a class PE session on a Wednesday led by Miss Evans. 
The children will need to come dressed in their kit for this session. 

 
Cricket was fantastic on Friday (even if it was a little foggy and chilly). The 
children learnt the skill of catching and spreading their hands out as if to 

catch a duck! 

 

It was a little chilly so we would advise your child wearing their PE kit and 
school cardigan or jumper with another fleece or hoody on top. A hat and 

thin pair of gloves will also help them to keep warm. 

 

READING BOOKS 

We are aiming to send home new reading books on a Thursday for you to 
share with your child. Information on how to support your child reading can 
be found on the website. Please do not hesitate to ask for help or advice if 

you feel your child is struggling with this.  
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